
April 28, 2021 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Mt. Whitney Avenue Complete Streets project in 
Riverdale, CA (Fresno County) in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project 
is the County of Fresno, located at 2281 Tulare, Suite 304, Fresno, CA 93721.  

The funding for this project will be used to reconstruct the road and repair curbs, gutters, 
sidewalks, and storm drains in the unincorporated community of Riverdale, California. Riverdale 
is a disadvantaged community and this project would transform the lives of it's citizens by 
providing walkable, safe infrastructure. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

David G. Valadao 
Member of Congress 


